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OFFICE OF COUNTY COUNSEL
INTER-DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

TO: William E. Schultz, Acting Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
FROM: Louis B. Green, County Counsel Xp, k/

DATE: October 8, 2008

RE:

Report Out of Closed Session July 22, 2008, Item No. 60

In closed session on July 22, 2008, the Board of Supervisors authorized a Letter
of Agreement with Local One relating to the Public Defender Investigator position. The
Letter of Agreement has been ratified by OE3 and this report of the Board’s action is
being made. It should be retained in the file for the meeting of July 22, 2008.

The Letter of Agreement provides a 43.79% pay increase for the position of
Public Defender Investigator position, effective Pay Period 17, beginning August 2,

2008. This pay increase is the result of a significant gap between the salary of the Senior
Public Defender Investigator and the Public Defender Investigator classifications.

The Letter of Agreement is a public document available for review upon request.
LBG/stl
Cc: Ted Cwiek, Dir. of Human Resources
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